Welcome Drinks for Hari Simon, Darrell Tryon Scholar, Friday December 1, 5.30pm Fellows University House

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are welcoming Hari Simon, who is visiting the ANU for three months on a Darrell Tryon scholarship from the University of New Caledonia. Hari comes from the island of Efate, Vanuatu and is presently pursuing a PhD which looks at the relationship between Anglophone and Francophone literature in the Pacific. He is in Room 5204 in the Coombs Building and will be accessible soon on an ANU email address. 


